Mantoloking Yacht Club 2016 Season

Dear Surrounding Yacht Club Members-

Mantoloking Yacht Club is proud of its history of contributing to the promotion of sailing and cruising on Barnegat Bay. This year, Mantoloking has designated certain boat slips that will be reserved for the courtesy use of reciprocal club members during the 2016 season. These slips will be made available for the use of surrounding area yacht club members and can be used for the duration of one day. Our intention is to help promote awareness of our fantastic bay and encourage boating (be it by sail or motor) by all surrounding yacht club members.

We invite you to sail or cruise to Mantoloking and enjoy the wonderful beach on Downer Avenue. Come for the day or stay for a few hours. Further, we've started a tradition of hosting a Grill station every Saturday 12-2 in July and August where you may purchase lunch or a snack during your visit.

Please contact our **Harbor Master**, **Joe Celentano – 201-538-1373**, to be assigned a day slip. You must be assigned a slip number before docking.

What better way to explore the bay than to have a destination cruise and new friends to meet! We look forward to your visit.